
Upon completion of the Electronic Music program, a student will be able to:  
 

1. Compose, produce, record and mix original electronic music pieces 
using various electronic music technologies and techniques. 
 

2. Design original sounds using analog synthesis, digital synthesis and 
sampling. 
 

3. Create and synchronize original sound effects, Foley, music and 
dialogue to visuals. 

 
4. Analyze the compositional elements, production qualities and musical   

aesthetics of their own works and the works of other electronic 
musicians, producers and composers. 

 



Electronic Music Program  
Student Learning Outcomes Survey 

 
Please rate on a scale of 0-10 (0 being unable, 10 being very able) your ability to 
do the following: 
 
 

1. Compose, produce, record and mix original electronic music pieces 
using various electronic music technologies and techniques. 
 
#________ 
 
 
What particular elements of the Electronic Music Program helped you 
develop this ability? 
 
 

 
 
What particular elements of the Electronic Music Program could be 
changed or added to help you develop this ability? 
 
 

 
 
 
 

2. Design original sounds using analog synthesis, digital synthesis and 
sampling. 
 
#________ 
 
 
What particular elements of the Electronic Music Program helped you 
develop this ability? 
 

 
 
 
 
What particular elements of the Electronic Music Program could be 
changed or added to help you develop this ability? 

  



3. Create and synchronize original sound effects, Foley, music and 
dialogue to visuals. 
 
#________ 
 
What particular elements of the Electronic Music Program helped you 
develop this ability? 
 
 
 
What particular elements of the Electronic Music Program could be 
changed or added to help you develop this ability? 
 
 
 
 
 
4. Analyze the compositional elements, production qualities and 
musical   aesthetics of their own works and the works of other 
electronic musicians, producers and composers. 

 
#________ 

 
 
 

What particular elements of the Electronic Music Program helped you 
develop this ability? 
 
 
 
What particular elements of the Electronic Music Program could be 
changed or added to help you develop this ability? 

 
 
 
 
List the three top positive elements of the Electronic Music Program: 
 
 
 
 
 
List the three top improvements you would make to the Electronic Music 
Program: 
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